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SECURITY ADVISORY  
 
 

 As you are aware, Afghanistan is going to experience the 
parliamentary elections to be held on September 18, 2010 to elect 
representatives to Lower House (Wolesi Jirga) of Parliament. The threat 
perception is heightened during the coming days.  
 
2. Further, inputs received from various channels revealed that Anti 
Government Elements may try to disrupt the election process by targeting 
Government installations or electorates to disrupt the election process.   
 
3. In view of continuing fragile security scenario, all Indians staying in 
Kabul and other parts of Afghanistan are advised to maintain extra vigilance 
during coming days. It is also advised that unnecessary movement to 
Government buildings, public places such as bazaars and restaurants, may 
please be avoided or keep it to the bare minimum. Avoid coming in the 
proximity of the convoys of Army and Police. Also avoid going near the 
building where polling booths are located. Awareness of the prevailing 
security scenario via local visual/print media as well as through interaction 
with fellow colleagues is also suggested.  
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